
SC WEST PARKING LLC 
9080 Collins Avenue 

Surfside, Florida  33154 

 
Via Hand Delivery 

June 27, 2023 
Re: 91st Street Closure 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Please be advised that, beginning on June 29, 2023, 91st Street will be closed to vehicles and pedestrian 
traffic between Collins and Harding Avenues on weekdays from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  This closure, which 
is expected to last approximately 16 days, is required by fully permitted construction activities at 
9080 Collins Avenue. 
 
As a neighbor within 300 feet of the site, you are being notified of this anticipated blockage of a public 
right-of-way in compliance with the Town of Surfside’s Ordinance No.  2022 - 1720.  A notice is also posted 
on the construction site’s interactive website, available at theseaway.com.   
 
We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding as we strive to complete our work 
and reopen 91st Street as quickly and safely as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
SC WEST PARKING LLC 
 
 
 
Nadim Ashi 
Authorized Signatory 
 
 
 


